
Saturday, November 26, 2022 

 

Levy Wins Season Finale At Roxbury Race 

Series 

 

ROXBURY – Alana Levy - a native of Chappaqua, N.Y. who began running the 

Roxbury Road Runners Club events about 20 years ago as a middle schooler – 

easily captured a 3.52-mile jaunt that included a trip down the long hill on 

Hemlock Road. 

Levy, 33, was timed in the Saturday, November 26, race in 21-minutes, 56-

seconds – a 6:14-per-mile pace. 

Rory McNamara, 16, of Litchfield placed second with a 22:16 clocking in the final 

regular race for 2022 - the 46th season of the series. 

The runners will award plaques to the top six male and top six female runners in 

the 2022 standings on Saturday, December 3, at 8:30 a.m. before a fun run, which 

will start near the Everett B. Hurlburt Community Park at 18 Apple Lane. 

Runners are encouraged to bring unwrapped toys to donate to needy children, as 

well as non-perishable goods for the Roxbury Food Pantry. 

The 2023 series is tentatively scheduled to launch its 47th season with a fun run on 

Saturday, February 25, at 8:30 a.m. The first official race is slated for Saturday, 

March 4, at 8:30 a.m. 

The races, which are sanctioned by the Roxbury Recreation Commission, start and 

finish near the Hurlburt Community Park. 

For further information, contact Scott Benjamin, the race director, at 

ScottBenjaminWCSU2014@gmail.com, (Voice-mail) (860) 354-3521, or access 

www.roxburyraces.net or the Roxbury Races Facebook page. 

 

mailto:ScottBenjaminWCSU2014@gmail.com
http://www.roxburyraces.net/

